Landsdale Primary School Choir One Big Voice Commitment



Dear Parent/Guardian,

This year all choir students at Landsdale Primary School will be participating in the One Big Voice Performance. This is an exciting opportunity where students sing with other school choirs from all over WA, and perform in a massed choir at Perth Arena on August 18th. Both choirs will work towards this event throughout terms 1, 2 and 3, along with performing at our usual annual events.

Cost: Students will need to pay a small fee for a bus to the event. Landsdale PS will be covering the cost of student involvement. (Please note: for parents and family wishing to attend the event, tickets will need to be purchased closer to the performance date).

Commitment: Due to the choir's participation in this event, students will not be permitted to join or leave the choir until after the performance (August 18th). Student numbers will be finalised in week 4 of Term 1. For this reason, please consider your child's involvement carefully, and discuss with them the commitment involved. For more information about the One Big Voice Performance, please see: www.onebigvoice.com.au

Please sign the document below outlining your understanding of the commitment involved and return to the school office by Tuesday 20th February.

Thank you for your support,	
Emma Rogerson Music Specialist Teacher ———————————————————————————————————	
	I like my child
(parent name) to participate in the One Big Voice p	(full child name) program this year. I am aware that they will need
to participate in choir for all of Terms	s 1, 2 and 3 until August 18th. I understand that
there will be a small fee for the bus	to the event.
Signed:	Date://